G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25 / 031

DATE-20.08.2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings from GD Goenka, Arrah.

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow, 21st August
2024, due to the Bharat Bandh. However, there will be online classes for all
students.

The classes will commence at 9:00 AM. Please ensure that your phone is
equipped with the ZOOM app and has a stable internet connection to facilitate
uninterrupted learning for your child.

Note: - Please ensure that the background is appropriate during online classes.
- Students are required to wear their school uniform.

With regards,

GD Goenka, Arrah
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